
     
 

What are we learning this week? 8/5/17 

 

In Science/KUW we will be looking at 

nocturnal animals and finding out why 

they come out at night! Linked to our art 

work, we will also be looking at rainbows 

and why we have them and the colours 

within a rainbow. Inside and outdoor PE 

will focus getting ready for Sports Day!  

  

Have a wonderful week! 
 

This week we will be looking at the story ‘What the ladybird 

heard’. In literacy we will be looking at writing speech bubbles 

for each animal in the story, writing ‘Wanted Posters’ for Lanky 

Len and Hefty Hugh, using describing words to describe a night 

scene from the book as well as looking at alliteration that occurs 

in the story. In art we will be paining night scenes and taking our 

paintbrushes on a journey. 

In maths we will be looking at 

grouping animals in 2s and 10s. 

You may like to group items at 

home in 2s and try counting with 

your child in 2s. We will also be 

using positional language to 

describe where each animal is on 

the farm. In technology we will 

be making shoe box Panda Cars. 
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